
   Sadiq Public School 

Do the right, fear no man. 

 
 

May 6th, 2020 

 
 

Dear Parents and H1 Students 

 

Re: H1 students and their AS and A Level results 

The following passage is copied from the CAIE (Cambridge) news and notices pages (April 22nd, 2020) and 

it is significant for all H1 students to fully understand… 

"Students who enter for AS Level and receive a grade from the June 2020 series may choose to: 

 take only the second stage (A2) of the A Level in that subject in the November 2020 or June 2021 series, 

and receive an A Level grade based solely on their performance in A2*. In other words, we will consider 

that a candidate with an AS Level grade from June 2020 has met the requirement to complete the AS 

Level stage before obtaining an A Level grade. Candidates who withdraw from the June 2020 series will 

not have this option." 

Source: https://www.cambridgeinternational.org/news/news-details/view/update-for-cambridge-schools-on-

june-2020-series-22-april-2020/ 

  

Students will receive a grade this year but no mark will be calculated and added to the second year of A 

Level. This year group’s final A Level grade will be created from the second year’s work only.  

 

Those students who are concerned that a poor performance in this past year’s AS mock exam or class tests 

can rest assured that these will not affect their final A Level result. 

 

 

Mr Peter Giddens 

Principal 
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